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Ana C. Riley
Superintendent of Schools

MEMORANDUM

TO: Bristol Town Council Members

FROM: Ana C. Riley

DATE: September 7, 2023

RE: Letter of Support for BWRSD Stage 2 Capital Plan Application

CC: Steven Contente, Melissa Cordeiro

Bristol Warren Regional School District is working on our Stage 2 Capital Plan Application to
the Rhode Island Department of Education which is due by September 15, 2023.

We would greatly appreciate your consideration to support our application by submitting a letter
of support. Our Stage 2 application submission will consist of improvements to the existing
elementary schools and the middle school as well as a proposed new high school building within
the district. We believe the plan is of great significance to our community and will contribute
significantly to the improvement of our educational facilities and the overall well-being of our
students.

Attached to this memo is a draft letter of support for your consideration at your upcoming
meeting scheduled for September 13, 2023. T look forward to discussing this matter and the
district’s Stage 2 application and answering any questions you may have pertaining to this
application at that time.
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The Bristol Warren Regional School District does not discriminate on the basis of age, sex, race, religion,
National origin, color, disability or sexual orientation in accordance with applicable laws and regulations.



